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March 9, 2020

Blue Rock Construction,

After a month of moving we are finally starting to get settled into our new “home”. | wanted to take
a moment to extend our sincere thanks to Blue Rock Construction for the outstanding job they did
in building our new headquarters. Your company was recommended by many in our estimating
and project management department as a great General Contractor to work for and with the belief
that you would do a wonderful job when it came to our own project. | have to say that they were
absolutely right! From the very beginning of the process, starting with Jason Quenzel, it was
evident that we made the right decision in hiring Blue Rock. Your team, was extremely
professional, on top of every detail in the construction process, and very easy to deal with. With
every question we had, your team had a timely answer for us and their transparency throughout
the process never left us guessing and in control of our project. We trusted every person who
worked on our project and are grateful for the outstanding job that they did. We are so thankful to
Blue Rock for not only building us the best possible building, but in completing our project close to
a month ahead of schedule. It is easy to understand why Blue Rock is at the very top of their field!

On behalf of myself, Joe and Matt Mufalli, and everyone at South Jersey Glass & Door, thank you.

Sincerely,
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Jodi Trivellini
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